
 

CHRIST THE KING PARISH 
306 S. LaSalle St 

Spencer, Wisconsin 54479 
 

Telephone 715-659-4480 ext 3 
dre@ctk.diolcparish.org  

 
 

August 16, 2023 

 
 

Dear parish families, 

 

It seems like I just sent out registration information… for 2022!  Wow, time flies and here is another 

school year! We will have open registration for Religious Education classes, come in anytime on 

registration day.   

 

What you need for registration:      

1) fill out your paperwork  

2) pay the registration fee  

3) pick up materials   
   

Registration is August 30, 2023 between 8:00am – 8:00pm at the Seton Center 
 

If you cannot attend registration please contact me PRIOR to August 30  

so we can make arrangements. 

 

The registration fee remains $40 per student with a family maximum of $120.  This will be 

collected on registration night unless other arrangements are made. 

 

Classes meet on Wednesday evenings from 6:30pm-7:45pm.  Students in grades 1-8 will meet at 

the Seton Center and students in grades 9 & 10  will meet in the church basement. Program details 

and resources are on the parish webpage. If you have questions, please contact me at 715-659-

4480 ext 3 or via email at dre@ctk.diolcparish.org - I am always happy to help! 

  

First night for students in grades 1-10  is  September 20, 2023 
** yes, this is a week later than usual – due to Confirmation practice ** 

Students and parents, please meet in church the first night 

 

Parents, you are your child’s first and primary catechist!  Being a catechist is a joy, an honor and 

a responsibility.  We are really excited to assist you in passing on our Catholic faith!   

 

 

God Bless, 

  ~ Deb Mlsna  

Director of Religious Education 

 

 

cc: Fr. Barry Saylor 


